Newsletter Article for August, 2023

SAVE THE DATE!
PHILADELPHIA YEARLY MEETING THRESHING SESSION: ADVOCACY POLICY
OCTOBER 5, 2023 @ 7:00 PM

In response to our Minute of Concern regarding the PYM Advocacy Policy, as well as the questions raised by others in the Yearly Meeting, Melissa Rycroft, the Clerk, has called for a Threshing Session to be held by ZOOM on Thursday, October 5th at 7:00 pm.  In advance of this session, a Timeline of the Advocacy Policy is being circulated.  A copy of this document is attached to this announcement.

To quote from her email, 
A threshing session is a Quaker process that allows us to unfold a topic of concern without the pressure of coming to a decision.  It also allows Friends to create a space for all information and views to be shared so that everyone can see all the perspectives.  There will be minutes and there will be advanced documents so Friends can enter the space with much of the same information. 

Please put this date on your calendar and watch for additional background information to be shared with the Yearly Meeting Community.

Deb Hejl
